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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposal on the Resource Management Plan.  I

have been a frequent visitor to the forest in both summer and winter and have enjoyed UTV riding and

snowmobiling there.  Better maps would be helpful to better understand the proposed changes.  I also believe

travel management should occur on a more local level than in the forest plan and that there should be some

flexibility in the ROS management standards for both motorized and non-motorized areas as routes may be

missed and adjustments may be needed.  I am particularly concerned with the Winter ROS as it proposes

massive closures compared to the existing plan which has worked for decades.  Lastly, the Continental Divide

Trail management should comply with the National Trails System Act which specifically states these routes are

multiple use routes and not restricted to only hiking and horseback riding.   


